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Brooks , David K., EMNRD 

From: Brooks, David K., EMNRD 

Monday, October 22, 2007 10:37 AM 

O'Donnell, Kelly, EDD 

Notice of Proposed Rulemaking - Small Business Regulatory Advisory Commission 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Attachments: Notice of Hearing - paper -1105.doc; 19 15 17 Pit Rule 9-20-07.doc; 19 15 1_Amendments for 
Pit Rule.doc; 19 15 3 114 Pit Rule 092007.doc; 19 15 4 202 Pit Rule 092007.doc; 19 15 13 
1103 Pit Rule 092007.doc 

The Oil Conservation Division has proposed a new rule concerning the use of pits in connection with oil and gas 
operations. The Oil Conservation Commission will conduct a public hearing on this proposal beginning on 
November 5, 2007. 

The Division does not believe that the proposed rule will have a disproportionately adverse effect on small 
business. However, in an abundance of caution to comply with the provisions of NMSA 1978 Section 14-4A-4.A, 
we herewith furnish notice to the Small Business Regulatory Advisory Commission. A copy of the public notice 
published on the Division's website, and a copy of the proposed rule {and conforming amendments to other rules) 
is supplied herewith. 

David K. Brooks 
Assistant General Counsel 
505-476-3450 

Mr. O'Donnell 

10/22/2007 


